
Monday, January 27, 2025 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Good morning Dons!  Are you currently struggling to get 
your grades up in your classes?  For Dons, By Dons is here 
to help.  We have peer tutors who are ready to help you 
with your academic questions.  Today’s tutoring during 6th 
period is MATH.  Sign up for peer tutoring using the 5 Star 
app.  Look for the tab called “DONS Support” and you will 
find the digital sign up sheet right there.  Remember,  
students helping other students to achieve is the greatest 
way to rise together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  After school tutoring with For Dons, By 
Dons will be held TODAY in Room 206 from 3:30pm to 
4:30pm.  Tutoring is available for all core subjects like 
Math, Science, History, English and Foreign Languages.  
Take charge of your education and attend tutoring.  You 
won’t regret taking this step in the right direction. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Have you ordered your cap and gown 
yet?  If not, go to the Senior Info section of SVDons.com 
and click on the link to Jostens to get your order in today.  
Make sure you are ready for graduation and don’t wait 
until the last minute! 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Attention Dons:  The Christianity Club will be having its 
first meeting on Thursday during Lunch in Room 212.  
Please drop by and give a new club a welcome! 
 
Hey Dons!  Our Annual Dodgeball Tournament is back 
and will start February 3rd.  If you would like to form a 
team, make sure to have six people and sign up in the ASB 
Office.  If you would like to go watch, it will be in the Gym 
during Lunch.  Sign ups end January 31st, so make sure 
you sign up soon.  We will have two staff teams compete 
against each other.  Those teams will be announced soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons!  Just a reminder that we will be having Sadies 
on February 21st from 7pm-11pm.  Tickets will be sold 
starting February 10th during Brunch and Lunch, so make 
sure to purchase your tickets early!  We hope to see you 
guys there! 

Attention ALL Dons:  The Beastly Dons Girls Basketball 
program will be honoring our Seniors Tuesday, January 
28th, in our Gym at 4:45pm.  Come support and honor the 
following Beastly Seniors:  #5-Amy Figueroa, #22-Kiki 
Haro, #14-Kristine Lozano, #10-Priscilla Dealtan and our 
best manager Kim Sanchez.  The girls are doing amazing 
this season.  They are currently in 1st place with a 7-0 
league record and 15-5 overall record.  We will play 
against Azusa High School following the Senior Night  
festivities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Spring Student Athletes:  You must have a 
physical and be registered in HOME CAMPUS before 
playing your sport.  All student athletes who need to be 
cleared with a physical, Dr. Yepez will be here on  
Wednesday, January 29th, one day only, to administer 
physicals starting at 3:30pm at the Team Room in the  
Stadium.  $25 cash. 
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